HOLIDAY BROADCASTING CO.

1130 West 5200 South - Salt Lake City, Utah 84107 - Phone 262-5541

“MUSIC TO LIVE BY'")

February 5, 1968

Bill Nittler

I. Re Co Ao

Box 112

Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Bill:

I am pleased to confirm your signal report and
reception of our signal of January 25, 1968. The
report is accurate.

From most of our reports the Hammarlund 4Q180
seems to be quite a popular unit. It sounds like
you have a pretty good system.

Thank you for your signal report and best wishes
in all of your activities with the I. R. C. A.

Sincerely,
DeRaZZ Shepherd
Chief Engineer
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